



January 9, 2014

Mr. Craig Godbout

Colorado Water Conservation Board Water Supply Planning Section 1580 Logan Street, Suite 200 Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Basin Implementation Plan Conservation, Section 4.3

Dear Craig:

At the December 11, 2013, Arkansas Basin Roundtable meeting, the Roundtable agreed by consensus to approve funding for this portion of our Basin Implementation Plan for up to \$10,000 in Basin Funds. At our January 8, 2014 meeting, the roundtable approved by consensus the WSRA application from the Pikes Peak Regional Water Authority for \$10,000 in Basin Funds.

My hope is that this grant request will be heard at the January, 2014 CWCB meeting. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Gary Barber Chair

c: Executive Committee, Ark Roundtable